
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

Stort class pupils have had a wonderful spring term. We have enjoyed lots of activities 

and taken part in many celebrations, such as Red Nose Day, Number Day, singing 

assemblies, and visits to the local library and park, just to name a few. The students 

have enjoyed learning both in school and in the community. 

 

  

Literacy and Communication 

In Literacy and Communications, we have been working on individual tasks to meet 

our targets. We have enjoyed a variety of activities, such as joining assemblies, doing 

word searches, completing writing tasks, working on sentence formation, and taking 

part in the Daily Mile to help us prepare for our first lesson of the day. 

In English we have been looking at Dr. Seuss. This has stretched their listening and 

writing skills. The class have really enjoyed listening to the story Cat in A Hat.   
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Life Skills and Independence  

Stort class pupils have worked hard on developing life skills and independence, from 

preparing for lessons to cooking complete meals. The class especially enjoys cooking, 

trying different recipes, and exploring various food textures. Students now fully 

participate in cooking lessons, from deciding what to cook to preparing, cooking, and 

washing up. This is a huge achievement for everyone. We even visited the local ASDA 

to shop for ingredients. 

.       

  

Maths 

In maths, our class has focused on key math skills including addition and subtraction, 

position and direction, and length and weight. The students have worked on solving 

simple addition and subtraction problems, and they've been learning about directions 

such as "left," "right," "in front," and "behind." We've also explored measuring objects by 

length and weight, comparing sizes and weights using both standard and non-

standard units. 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASDAN 

In ASDAN this term, the focus has been on good health and developing friendships, 

relationships, and community. The students have enjoyed taking part in various 

activities both in class and in the community to develop these important skills. In our 

hygiene lessons, we learned about how to keep our bodies clean and healthy. The 

students visited the local ASDA, where they completed a task identifying the correct 

products to use for personal hygiene. They thoroughly enjoyed this lesson. 

 

Notable News & Upcoming Events 

Children return to school for the Summer Term on Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday Monday  

Half term: 26th - 30th May  

Staff Training (Pupils not in school): Monday 2nd June  

Parental Coffee Morning, 9th June at 9.30am  

Parent Meetings: Week commencing 23rd June (Families will receive the end of year 

report then)  

PTA School Fete: Saturday, 28th June  

Whole School and College Transition to September 2025 Classes: Week commencing 

30th June  

Staff Training (Pupils not in school): Friday, 27th June  

Sports Day: Friday, 4th July  

Family picnic, Friday 11th July 

Upper School Merit Assembly: Tuesday, 15th July at 2pm 

End of term: Tuesday, 22nd July (half day for pupils) 

Stort are looking forward to the following upcoming events: 

• Visit to Aerozone Friday 20th June 2025 

• Visit to Cammas Hall Farm (date to be confirmed) 

 

 


